
 
 

July 19, 2017 

 
 
Re: Notice of Bid Cancellation 
 

Re: Request for Proposal #B9339316 

Printing of University Magazine 
 
This letter is to advise you that the University has canceled the Request for Proposal, 
B9339316. Under New Jersey State law, and in accordance with provisions set forth in the 
Proposal specifications, the University reserved the right to reject any or all bids, if not 
deemed to be in the best interest of the University.  The proposal will be re-bid in the near 
future.  
 

Sincerely, 
  
 

Carrie M. Harris 
Assistant Supervisor of Purchasing             

 
 


